
Inter -American Advertising Agency 
Radio Advertising 

JONES BUILDING PHONE 1336 

DEL RIO, TEXAS 

December 22th, 1948.- 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire. 
Albtrquerque, New Mexico. 

Gentleman: 

I am pleased to answer your report on our regular 

programs on December 9th, 1948. It corresponds exactly with our sta- 

-tion log. 

our station. 

We wish you good reception every time you listen 

Thank you for your letter. 

Sincerely yours 

Cia. Radiodifusora de Coahuila S.A. 

_.'-17,) 

Alvaro Esquivel Castro 
X. E. R. F. t s Chief Engineer. 


